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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Fall and spring clean up
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 8:54:09 AM


From: Jami Argyle <bjargyle@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 7:57 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Fall and spring clean up
 
Thank you Cyndi for responding to my email 
Yes, you may include my email in the packet. This is a perk I have really enjoyed in our
neighborhood especially because the Saturday before the clean up several of our neighbors get
together to help each other get items out of their house/yard for the clean and it’s brought out
neighborhood mite unified. 
You can also include this email 


Thanks again,
Jami Argyle 


Sent from my iPhone


From: Jami Argyle <bjargyle@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:52 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Fall and spring clean up
 
Cyndi,
I am very disappointed to hear the mayor is planning to end the bulk cleanup. I believe this type of
cleanup has allowed Sandy citizens to clean up their yards and help them to keep their yards free
from debris. I have read the new program but I don’t believe it will achieve the same results as the
current program. Please encourage the mayor to change his mind and keep the previous program. 


Thank you,
Jami Argyle
801.573.0793


Sent from my iPhone
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